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GPMA proposed grant expenditures:

1) Festive lighting throughout the neighborhood. This would send a 
message to the public that Glen Park is a vibrant, fun place to be 
year-round. It would also enhance safety and security in a neighborhood 
that has experienced more than it’s fair share of crime. Additionally, we 
look forward to visually uniting the two parts of the neighborhood that are 
separated by Bosworth Street.

2) Neighborhood branding and graphic design.
3) Light pole banners welcoming visitors to Glen Park.
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